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I greet you in the Mighty and Matchless name of our Lord and Savior Jesus the Christ!  
 

The Western North Carolina Conference Lay Organization 2017 membership drive has begun! 

Membership dues are $6.00 for adults.  Membership dues must be current for voting and election 

privileges. 

 
The membership roster and dues must be submitted and received by Credential/Membership Chair, Sister 

Niki Allen, on or before February 17, 2017 for election and voting privileges for lay delegates to 

the 35
th

 Lay Biennial. Her address is as follows: Credential/Membership Chair, Sister Niki 

Allen, 2913 Ashwell Court, Raleigh, NC 27603.  
 

The election of delegates to the Connectional Lay Biennial Convention will be held on March 

11, 2017, 10:00 a.m. at Mount Zion A.M.E. Church, Huffine Mill Road, Greensboro, North 

Carolina. A brief business meeting will be held after the election.     
 

As President of the Lay Organization, I look forward to you joining the March conference 

meeting as members of African Methodist Episcopal Church to join hands with me to continue 

embracing and up-holding the purpose and mission of the Lay Organization. 
  
Thank you for your willingness to serve! 
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